



Dear Students, Staff and Families of Greater Sydney Edmund Rice Schools, We want to assure you of our prayerful support and extend our solidarity as you face the unprecedented crisis brought on by Covid-19.

It is very unsettling and we are all displaced and uncertain of our future. But in these challenging moments, we the Students, Staff, Christian Brothers of St. Edmund's School, Shillong, would like to remember you all in our prayers as you pick up the courage to come through. The Aussies are always known for their indomitable spirit, be it in sport, academics, or any crisis situations.

God bless each one of you and May the spirit of Blessed Edmund Rice lift us up to once again triumph against this pandemic.

Live Jesus in our Hearts.

St. Edmund's School, Shillong, India.